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In-person Event
The future of low carbon health 
Wednesday 24th September 13.30 – 17:30 with refreshments until 18:30, , St Anne’s College, Oxford
What does the future of low carbon health and care look like? How can we work across sectors to develop systems, partnerships, and approaches which will protect and improve health, care for our communities, and reduce our impact on the environment?
This afternoon workshop will bring together academics from diverse disciplines, clinicians, policymakers, and civil society to discuss these challenges. Through two interactive panel discussions we will explore the contextual factors influencing low carbon health and care, consider the current opportunities and challenges, and look ahead to the future. The panel sessions will be followed by a networking drinks reception, to allow time for further discussion, strengthening of local networks, and to support future collaborations.
The event is co-hosted by the Centre for Personalised Medicine, the Global Centre on Healthcare and Urbanisation (GCHU), and the National Institute of Health Research Applied Research Collaboration Oxford & Thames Valley, and will be held at the Hub, Kellogg College, the University’s first Passivhaus-certified event space.
Registration details: https://cpm.ox.ac.uk/event/low-carbon-health-and-care/
Announcements
The School for Social Care Research is very pleased to announce that the latest round of Career Development Awards is now live. One of the School for Social Care Research’s flagship career development opportunities, this award offers £20k to £75k for individuals to undertake personalised training activities and advance their professional development in social care research. 
 
Key information: 
· Applicants can apply for £20,000 to £75,000 to fund salary buy-out, training and development costs, and other direct costs associated with carrying out this award over 1 to 2 years.
· We're inviting applications from people committed to advancing their careers in social care research, including social care practitioners, researchers at any career stage, and individuals new to social care research or research in general.
· Read the full guidance and register to one of the support webinars via the SSCR’s funding webpage. We expect applicants to demonstrate fit with the SSCR programme and evidence of engaging with our thematic priorities.
· Contact sscr-training@york.ac.uk with any questions, or the Research Support Service Specialist Centre for Social Care (RSS) for confidential advice and guidance about application plans.
The deadline for applications is 5pm Thursday 25 September 2025. The full guidance, FAQs and details on how to apply is available on the SSCR website.
Here are the event registration details: https://cpm.ox.ac.uk/event/low-carbon-health-and-care/
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